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Comments: As an avid mountain biker I have seen the growth in popularity of Ebikes. While I do think that they

are good for elders and disabled persons I don't believe they are a good fit for NON-motorized trails. People with

less experience are traveling at speeds only pro riders are capable of. I have seen numerous injuries and people

much to far out in the mountains with dead batteries and in dangerous situations. I believe a handicap permit

should be required to ride a e-bike on non motorized trails. After all aren't they powered by MOTORS. let's keep

them in OHV parks and they need to pay OHV registration fees. 


